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Friday 8th September 2017  

 

MESSAGE FROM MISS HURFORD 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Welcome back!  Thank you for your cooperation with the 
new morning routine. There is already a noticeable prompt 
start to learning in the mornings.   
 
The theme throughout the classes this half term is ‘Once 
Upon a Sampford....’ More details relevant to your child’s 
class learning opportunities will be sent home next Friday. 
 
We welcome to the school Mrs Bundy as the new  
Foundation Stage Leader and Miss Scoynes as the lead 
nursery practitioner. The Foundation Unit has been  
decorated over the summer holidays, the learning  
environment is looking fresh and ready for adventures. 
 
I have officially started as Headteacher and look forward to 
sharing my intentions for moving the school forward next 
Wednesday at 6pm. 
 
Thank you for a positive start to the new academic year  
 
Have a lovely weekend 
Miss Hurford 

Our Christian Values are: 
  Teamwork  Forgiveness  Respect  Honesty  Kindness  Faith 

TERM DATES  2017/18 
  

   Autumn          Spring      Summer 
Term dates     6th September - 15th December 4th January - 29th March   16 April - 26 July  
1/2 Terms   23rd - 27th October   12th - 16th February   28th May - 1 June 

DIARY DATES 
 
We will be sending home a full calendar of events for this 
school year next week.  This will include sports day, open 
afternoons, residentials etc. 
 
Here are a few dates for your diary for this half term: 
 
Thursday 14 September - Premier Sport after school  
Gymnastics Club restarts.  Booking forms available from the 
school office. 
 
Wednesday 4 October - Parents Evening 
 
Wednesday 11 October - 2pm Harvest Service in the 
church.  All welcome.  
 
Monday 16 October 3-3.30pm Open Afternoon.  We will be 
inviting parents and carers into the classrooms once each 
half term to look at your child’s books and their learning.  
This will be a chance for your child to show you what they 
have done in school. 

 
Invitation for Class 2 Parents 

 
Ms Phillips invites you all to meet with her next Monday 

(11 September) at 3.30pm in the Class 2 classroom to talk 
about how we will approach reading in Key Stage 1 and 

answer any questions you may have. 

NEW STORYBOOK CLUB 
 
Steph Packham from the Church will be running a weekly 
Storybook Club on Tuesday lunchtimes starting next week.  
This will run for 5 weeks and will include a variety of Bible 
stories and related craft activities. 
 
More information, including how to sign up, will be given to 
the children on Monday.  
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